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 LAUNCH OF THE NEW WEBSITE VERSION 

The Commission de Surveillance du Secteur Financier just launched the new version of its 
website www.cssf.lu.  

As the CSSF website has become more and more voluminous over its 5 years of existence, 
appearance and navigability has been improved with the aim of offering an up-to-date and user-
friendly information tool to the financial sector players as well as to the public in general. The 
new version of the website includes an entirely revised graphic identity, a reorganisation of its 
content, a more powerful search engine and a subscription feature that allows internet users to 
be kept informed on a regular basis on the news published by the CSSF.  

In order to meet the needs of the financial centre, the website is also available in English. 
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